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13th July 20

Sir,

I have to actunded

the receipt of your letter of

the 5th Instant relative to

the proposed removal of

Mr G. N. Taylor from the

Sarma Indian Reserve.

and in reply I beg to

inform you that Mr

Taglor must be given to

understand clearly that

he must remove by the

1st July next. If he done

not do so he should be eptill

Your obedient servant

A. English. Esq. Actsdy of the Sup. Genl

Iudian Agent. gludian Cxfain

Sarria. Out.
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